
 
Worship with Dan Meredith 

April 30, 2023 
 
 

Shallow Well Church welcomes Dan Meredith who 
will lead our Worship Service today.  Here is some 
information about Dan and his ministry. 
 
SDG is the music ministry of Dan Meredith. SDG 
stands for the Latin – Soli Deo Gloria – Alone to God 
be the Glory. Dan began serving in the music 
ministry in 1982. He has recorded 7 albums of 
original songs and classic hymns, which are available 
for free download at www.sdgministry.com. His 
music has been downloaded over 400,000 times with 
downloads in every country in the world. For 33 
years, he was a public-school vocal music teacher to 
grades K-12. He also serves as chapel speaker for 
camps and retreats for age groups elementary through 
adult and presents seminars on Creation, Science, and 
the Bible. Dan and his wife, Kay, have three grown 
children and seven grandchildren. They live in 
Needmore, PA. 
 

 

                         

 
Sunday:  10:00 Sunday School 
 10:55 Worship Service 
 12:00 Lunch in the Fellowship Hall 
 1:00 Council meeting 
 No Youth meeting. 
 6:00 Choir practice 
Monday:  7:00 Cub Scouts  
Tuesday:  10:00 Learn and Lunch  
Wednesday:  7:00 Bible Study 
 7:00 Boy Scouts 
 
The CUOC food item for the month of May 
will be canned beans and pork and beans. 
Please pick up a couple of boxes with some 
personal hygiene items and put them in the 
box in the Narthex. 
 
We need your help! Vacation Bible 
School will be July 9-13, and our theme 
this year is “Twists and Turns” with the 
key verse from Psalm 25:4; “Make your 
words known to me, Lord; teach me 
your paths.” We need lots of volunteers 
to run this vital ministry smoothly so 
please pray how you can help and sign 
up today! 
 
 
 

 
 

 
For Operation Christmas Child 2023 in  the 
month of May  we are asking for yoyos, jump 
ropes, marbles, card games, and 
flashlights. Please place them in the box in 
the Narthex. 
 
It is time to fill out applications for the 
O’Connell, Cox, McNeill scholarship.  
Applications are available on the website.  
The deadline to turn them in is June 1.  If you 
have any questions, please contact Brittany 
Griffin. 
 
A Memorial has been made to the Cemetery  
Fund in memory Jerry Parson from Sammy 
Poe and Carolyn Williamson. 
 
Deacon on Call: David Jordan 
Next Sunday: Alan Cox 

Welcome! We welcome all those who worship with us today. If you are a guest, we want to give you 
a special welcome. Please fill out a Guest card, located at each end of the pews, and give it to the 
Minister or place it in the offering plate. If you are looking for a church home, we would count it 
an honor to have you make it here. A staffed Nursery is available for small children through the 
doors at the front right side of the sanctuary. We have a Children’s Worship Time during the 
“Sermon” time. Children ages 3 yrs. old through fifth grade leave during the Offertory. Children may 
be picked up from the McFarland Hall following Worship. 



 


